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Proceed with Deer Remediation Plan 

To: The Cayuga Heights Village Board via Village Clerk of Cayuga Heights 

From : Charlotte and Arthur Shull , 110 Highgate Place 

We are strongly in favor of implementing the plan to reduce the herd of deer in our 
village . 

Thank you for all the effort Involved in solving this village problem . 




